



December 15, 2021


The Santa Fe Seamstress

Design Center

418 Cerrillos Rd.

Santa Fe, NM 87501


To the Whole Team at the Santa Fe Seamstress,


In honor of your local and masterful mending of the community’s clothing, 
thereby limiting the need to shop for new clothes and promoting greater 
conservation, we proudly present you with the 2021 Conservation Award.


The Climate Change Leadership Institute (CCLI) gives out 6 awards per year to 
those who make outstanding contributions in meaningful climate solution areas. 
You are being awarded for conservation because of the excellent work you all do 
taking such good care of people’s clothing. Thanks to your business, our clothes 
can last longer, we don’t need to buy as many new items and we can save more 
natural resources as a result.


Our organization and the whole community of Santa Fe thank you for all that you 
do taking care of one another and the environment.


With much appreciation,


Robb Hirsch

Founder and Executive Director 

Climate Change Leadership


